
Firearms Industry Meetings July 2011 

July 19, 2011:  ATF hosted the Corporate Retailers midyear meeting in 
Martinsburg, West Virginia, where participants discussed several topics of interest, 
including: 

• Acceptable identification for purposes of firearms purchases; 
• Firearms markings required by manufacturers and importers; 
• Use of Rural Route Numbers on ATF Forms 4473; 
• E-forms update; and 
• Straw purchase/Don’t Lie video updates. 

 

 


